

- Learned about the statewide early intervention services provided by the NM School for the Blind and Visually Impaired (NMSBVI).
- Voted to recommend Celina Waller, Provider Representative, to the Governor for appointment to the ICC.
- Learned about the benefits of early intervention services from the ICC Parent Panel.
- Learned about the current work being accomplished in FIT FOCUS pilots.
- Voted to accept the Lead Agency Report.
- Provided input to the draft FIT Service Definitions and Standards.
- Voted to have the ICC Executive Committee endorse the FIT Service Definitions and Standards on behalf of the ICC.
- Voted to accept ICC Committee Reports.
- Voted to accept Lula Brown as the new Chair of the ICC Quality Committee.
- Discussed the number of Native American children and their families participating in FIT services and ways to improve outreach to tribes and Native American families.
- Discussed videotaping ICC parent panels including how to inform parents and obtain their consent.
- Discussed the results of the PRO Family Leadership Conference.
- Discussed the preliminary results of the FIT Family Survey.
- Learned about the possibility of and requirements for billing Medicaid for specific administrative activities.
- Recognized Jim Copeland and Cindy Mantegna for their years of service as provider representatives on the ICC.